
Water & Sewer Agenda Summary 

Date: February 15, 2023 

 

Key Staff Contact: Erik Dial, Deputy Director of Utility Finance and Customer Service 

 
Title:  
 

City of Evans Treated Water Service Intergovernmental Agreement  

 
Summary: 
 
Greeley’s current Treated Water Service Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA) with Evans will expire in 
April 2023. Staff from Evans and Greeley discussed needed updates to the existing IGA to reflect 
current operations for both water providers and clarify how certain aspects of the IGA are 
operationalized. The enclosed IGA reflects those changes. 
 
Evans staff will present the proposed IGA to their Water and Sewer Board on February 16 and to their 
City Council for their approval on February 21. Assuming Board approval and recommendation, the 
IGA will be presented to Greeley’s City Council on March 21. 

 
Recommended  Action: 

 
Approve and Recommend to City Council the Intergovernmental Agreement for Treated Water 
Service with the City of Evans 
 
Recommended  Motion: 

 
“I move that the Board approve and recommend to City Council the Intergovernmental 
Agreement for Treated Water Service with the City of Evans in the form enclosed, and delegate 
authority to the Director of Water and Sewer to approve minor revisions to the agreement before 
its execution, provided the material substance remains unchanged.” 

 
Attachments: 

Power Point 

Intergovernmental Agreement 


